Heather LaBeau

From: BOYD David <David.BOYD@odot.oregon.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 11:21 AM

To: LAPP Thomas; Heather LaBeau; LANI Richard; Kristen Tiede
Cc: PENNINGER Teresa B; JARVIS-SMITH Cheryl

Subject: RE: Property Owner Notice Comprehensive Plan Amendment

STOP and VERIFY This message came from outside of the City of Hermiston

| am not seeing that this will generate an increase in traffic above the existing Zoning. So no TPR issues that | see.

TSP calls for a signal at US395/Airport Road when warranted.

David W. Boyd, P.E.

Interim Region 5 Access Management Engineer
3012 Island Ave. La Grande OR 97850

(541) 419-5977

David.Boyd@odot.oregon.gov

From: LAPP Thomas <Thomas.Lapp@odot.oregon.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 10:14 AM

To: Heather LaBeau <hlabeau@hermiston.or.us>; LANI Richard <Richard.LANI@odot.oregon.gov>; Kristen Tiede
<KristenTiede@ctuir.org>

Cc: PENNINGER Teresa B <Teresa.B.PENNINGER@odot.oregon.gov>; JARVIS-SMITH Cheryl <Cheryl.JARVIS-
SMITH@odot.oregon.gov>; BOYD David <David.BOYD@odot.oregon.gov>

Subject: RE: Property Owner Notice Comprehensive Plan Amendment

Thanks Heather.
This will go out to our Region Planners for review.

Thomas Lapp

District 12 Permit Specialist
1327 SE 3" Street
Pendleton, OR 97801

Ph (541)278-3450

Fax (541)276-5767

From: Heather LaBeau <hlabeau@hermiston.or.us>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 9:51 AM

To: LAPP Thomas <Thomas.Lapp@odot.oregon.gov>; LANI Richard <Richard.LANI@odot.oregon.gov>; Kristen Tiede
<KristenTiede@ctuir.org>

Subject: Property Owner Notice Comprehensive Plan Amendment




This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the information you
share if you respond.

Good Morning,

Attached is a notice being mailed today.

Thanks,

Heather La Beau

(541) 567-5521 xt 5010
City of Hermiston
hlabeau@hermiston.or.us
Where Life is Sweet




